
 

 

Greater Cleveland RTA (GCRTA) Announces Participation in Nationwide Public 
Transportation Industry “Health and Safety Commitments” Program 

Greater Cleveland RTA joins more than 100 public transit agencies  
across the country who are signing on to the program 

 

Cleveland, November 20, 2020 – Greater Cleveland Regional Transit Authority 
(GCRTA) has joined the American Public Transportation Association’s (APTA) “Health 
and Safety Commitments Program,” the public transportation industry’s overarching 
pledge to passengers that public transit systems are taking all the necessary measures 
to operate safely as the nation recovers from the COVID-19 pandemic.  

“We want our riders to know that we remain steadfastly committed to the health and 
safety of our passengers and operators. The stringent efforts we began back in March, 
before even one case of COVID-19 was reported in Ohio, are those we continue to 
adhere to every day,” said GCRTA CEO and General Manager India Birdsong. “No 
matter the challenges, we will not back down or back off of our efforts to fulfill our 
mission – to provide safe, reliable, clean and courteous public transportation.” 

 

For full details, visit: 

http://www.riderta.com/news/rta-announces-participation-nationwide-public-transit-
%E2%80%9Chealth-and-safety-commitments%E2%80%9D-program 
 
 

For more information, contact 

Linda Scardilli Krecic | 216-356-3104 (office) | 216-390-9605 (cell) | lkrecic@gcrta.org 
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